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INSTALLATION INSTRUCTIONS

Ultra Elite Spectacle Kit (side wire)
1. Fold the head harness over the front of the facepiece.

2. Compress the retaining
spring and insert the
spectacle kit into the
facepiece in the “as
worn” position.

3. Ensure the retaining
spring is tight against
the faceipiece lens and
the surrounding rubber.

4. Rotate the spectacles
horizontally by sliding
prongs in the rubber
block.

5. Adjust the spectacles
vertically by sliding the
rubber block up or
down the metal rods.

Ultra Elite Spectacle Kit (center post)
1. Fold the head harness over the front of the facepiece.

2. Place the lower loop of
the frame over the rub-
ber lugs in the face-
piece at the bottom of
the lens.

3. Press the upper loop of the frame over the rubber lugs
in the facepiece at the top of the lens.

4. Rotate the spectacles
horizontally by sliding
prongs in the rubber
block.
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5. Adjust the spectacles
vertically by sliding the
rubber block up or
down the metal rods.

Advantage 1000/Millennium
1. Fold the head harness over the front of the facepiece.

2. Compress the retaining
spring and insert the
spectacle kit into the
facepiece in the “as
worn” position.

3. Ensure the retaining
spring is tight against
the faceipiece lens and
the surrounding rubber.

4. Rotate the spectacles
horizontally by sliding
prongs in the rubber
block.

5. Adjust the spectacles
vertically by sliding the
rubber block up or
down the metal rods.

Advantage 3000/4000
1. Fold the head harness over the front of the facepiece.

2. Compress the retaining
spring and insert the
spectacle kit into the
facepiece in the “as
worn” position.

3. Ensure the retaining
spring is tight against
the faceipiece lens and
the surrounding rubber.

4. Rotate the spectacles
horizontally by sliding
prongs in the rubber
block.
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5. Adjust the spectacles
vertically by sliding the
rubber block up or
down the metal rods.

Ultravue/Ultra-Twin
1. Fold the head harness over the front of the facepiece.

2. Compress the retaining
spring and insert the
spectacle kit into the
facepiece in the “as
worn” position.

3. Ensure the retaining
spring is tight against
the faceipiece lens and
the surrounding rubber.

4. Rotate the spectacles
horizontally by sliding
prongs in the rubber
block.

5. Adjust the spectacles
vertically by sliding the
rubber block up or
down the metal rods.
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